
   

 

Hi everyone 

I hope that you are enjoying this changeable fall weather with your family and 
friends. Please stay as healthy as you can, it is so easy to feel under the weather 
nowadays. 

 

I would like to take this time to put out a huge Thank You to everyone involved, for 
all your hard work to help keep our Post going. (It is Greatly Appreciated) 

 

     Our next Exec Committee meeting is scheduled for Saturday, October 12th at 10:00 AM       
followed by the Membership meeting at 11: 00 AM. Hope to see you there Please remember that 
our Unserviceable Flag Ceremony will be held after the membership mtg (down by the Grove) 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 

Membership updates. 

     With the 2025 American Legion Membership drive three months in, the George F. Lamm 

Post reports that 55%  of their members have already renewed for the 2025 membership year. 

     However, there were still nine members that had not renew their 2024 membership as of 

the last few weeks. 

     Also reported, we lost two members who transferred out to other posts mostly due to relo-

cation. On the other side of that, the Lamm Post did pick up eight members who transferred in 

to our post. We also signed up two new members for the 2025 membership year. 

     If you have not yet sent in your renewal for the 2025 membership year, please send them in 

now. The George F. Lamm Post would like to start the new membership year at 100% of our 

members listed as paid. 

Thank You 





https://buffaloniagarahonorflight.org 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 
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We Welcome New Supporters and Sponsors to the 

George F. Lamm Post. Your Donation to our Post will help 

support our Veterans and allow us to continue to support 

the community. 

For your support and donation, we will publish an Ad in 

our newsletter, which is emailed to our members and 

posted for all to view on our website and Face Book page 

each month. 

Also, when available, we will announce your support  on 

our electronic billboard by thanking you for your         

continued support to our Post and our Veterans. Contact 

us by emailing to: georgeflammpost622@gmail.comgeorgeflammpost622@gmail.comgeorgeflammpost622@gmail.comgeorgeflammpost622@gmail.com 






